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File No. 13-1124

PLANNINNG AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to an analysis of the
need for cycle tracks versus bicycle lanes and extended pedestrian sidewalks in parts of the
Figueroa Corridor.

Recommendation for Council action:

RECEIVE and FILE Motion (Price - Bonin) and the joint Department of City Planning and Los
Angeles Department of Transportation reports, dated March 18, 2014 and April 30,2014, relative to
an analysis of the considerations taken in determining what parts of the Figueroa Corridor justified
the need for cycle tracks versus bicylce lanes and extended pedestrian sidewalks for the My
Figueora Streetscape Project.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable.

Community Impact Statement: Yes

Support proposal: Voices Neighborhood Council
South Central Neighborhood Council
Downtown Los Angeles Neighborhood Council
Pico Union Neighborhood Council
Empowerment Congress North Area Neighborhood Development Council

(Transportation Committee waived consideration of the above matter)

Summary

At the public hearing held on May 6, 2014 (continued from March 25, 2014 and January 28,2014),
the Planning and Land Use Management Committee considered joint reports from the Department of
City Planning (DCP) and the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) on the My
Figueroa Streetscape Project. DCP and LADOT staff gave the Committee background information on
the matter. After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that
Council receive and file the joint DCP and LADOT reports submitted in reponse to Motion (Price-
Bonin). Transportation Comittee waived consideration of this matter on May 14, 2014. This matter is
now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,
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HUIZAR: ABSENT

CEDILLO: YES
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